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DiCicco Gulman & Co. now accepting applications for pro
bono summer of service program
June 28, 2012 - Front Section

DiCicco, Gulman & Company LLP (DGC), a CPA and business consulting firm that specializes in
non-profit organizations, today announced that the firm will once again offer its pro bono Summer of
Service program.

To date, the firm has donated close to 1,000 hours and assisted more than 35 nonprofit
organizations in the Greater Boston area. Applications are reviewed and accepted based primarily
on the scope of the work needed and staff availability. The 2012 program will run from June to
September.

Nonprofit organizations can apply online at www.dgccpa.com/summerofservice.

Organizations like The Northeast Independent Living Program, Inc. (NILP) have had positive
experiences with the program. They received QuickBooks training, as well as help with adjusting
and reconciling account statements, setting up budget reports, and implementing best practices.
"The Summer of Service program was extremely beneficial to our organization,” says Tony
Goodnough, director of finance and administration for NILP. "We were able to streamline our
process and develop a system that actually saves us time and money."

"We want nonprofit organizations to reach their full potential,” said Don Troy, partner in charge of the
nonprofit group at DGC. "The financial aspect of their organization must operate as effectively as a
business. Our role is to help them concentrate on their mission and achieve their goals."

Nonprofit organizations can apply online at www.dgccpa.com/summerofservice.

DiCicco, Gulman & Company LLP (DGC) is a CPA and business consulting firm. In addition to
specializing in Nonprofit organizations, the firm's practice areas include commercial business,
private clients and real estate. For more information please visit www.dgccpa.com or call
781-937-5320.
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